
Vivica Fox to host as Michael
Baisden,  Al  Dotson  &  Shawn
Dove get Spirit of Democracy
Awards

Washington, DC – Melanie L. Campbell, president and CEO of The
National Coalition on Black Civic Participation (The National
Coalition), today announced the recipients of the prestigious
2012 Spirit of Democracy Awards which will be presented during
the 15th annual Spirit of Democracy Awards Gala hosted by
actress and producer, Vivica A. Fox (Set It Off, Kill Bill,
Soul Food), onThursday May 17, 2012 at the Hyatt Regency on
Capitol Hill. For ticket information call (202) 659-4929 or
email events@ncbcp.org.

Honorees  are  Michael  Baisden,  nationally  syndicated  radio
personality,  author,  philanthropist,  and  social  activist
instrumental in exposing the Trayvon Martin case; Al Dotson,
chairman of the board, 100 Black Men of America; Shawn Dove,
campaign manager, Campaign for Black Male Achievement, Open
Society Foundations; Gerald Hudson, executive vice president,
Service Employees International Union (SEIU), and David Honig,
founder and president, Minority Media and Telecommunications
Council.

“This year we are proud to be ‘Celebrating Our Brothers.’ The
leadership of these men in their respective fields helps to
empower  underserved  communities  across  the  country”  said
Campbell. “These strong, positive men also set an example of
excellence  in  achievement  for  young  brothers  across  the
country.”
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There will also be a special tribute to the late Ruby Campbell
Pulliam who was a servant leader in civil rights and women’s
rights.

The Spirit of Democracy Awards are presented to individuals
and  organizations  who  have  demonstrated  a  consistent
commitment to creating balance in the democratic process and
support The Nation Coalition’s mission and vision of making
civic participation a cultural responsibility and tradition.
Sponsors include AT&T and Verizon, among others. The event is
open to the public. Individual ticket prices are $175. For
tickets  or  more  information  call  202  659-4929  or  visit
www.ncbcp.org to purchase online.
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